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Central News 
Lockhart Central School       

     

Merry Christmas from Santa and his Elves!  Students supporting events in the community. 

 
 

Student leadership – Lockhart Central School Presentation Night 

Our 2016 student leaders taking their oath. 
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2016 Whole School Twilight Swimming 

Carnival 

Next year, Lockhart Central School will be 

holding their Whole School Swimming 

Carnival at the Lockhart Swimming Pool on 

the afternoon of Thursday, 11th February. 

 

Our swimming Carnival will commence at 

3:30 after school. We expect all students to 

attend and participate in the carnival for their 

RED and WHITE houses. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lockhart Central School invite families and 

friends to join us, at the pool, to cheer on our 

students in their swimming events. Dinner will 

be available as the Student Representative 

Council will be cooking up a storm on the 

BBQ. 

 

Minimum supervision will be provided on 

Friday 12th February, however, it is not 

expected that students attend on this day as 

they have participated in the School 

Swimming Carnival. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Celebrating Success Year 6 Graduation Assembly 
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LOCKHART CENTRAL SCHOOL 

Phone: 02 69205209 

Fax: 02 69205635 

Email: lockhart-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Web: www.lockhart-c.school.nsw.edu.au 

P.O. Box 70 

Halliday Street, Lockhart, 2656  

Upcoming Events 

January 2016 

Week 1 

28th – Learning resumes for all students  

Week 3 

8th-9th – Year 5&6 & Year 10 Peer Support 

Training 

9th-10th – RAP (Riverina Access Partnership) 

Camp for Year 11  

9th-10th – Year 7 & 8 Peer Excursion 

11th – Twilight Swimming Carnival 

Principal PBL Awards 

Positive Behaviour For Learning 

Primary: Alirah Lubb 

Secondary: Eligh Alchin 

Pear Teaching 

Year 6 organised a Superhero activity day. 

 

Lockhart Catholic Parish will be holding a 

Debutante Ball early 2016 and the Committee 

would like to finalise numbers. 

If anyone in Year 10, 11 or 12 is interested in 

making their debut please contact:  

Marg Firman 0427 105942 or  

Chris Nimmo 0438 737627  

 

Riverina Central Choir combined performance 

at the Wagga Christmas Spectacular 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning Rewards 

Fun was had by all students at Lake Talbot. 

 

 
 


